Embassy of the United States of America

May 1, 1995

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

To Whom it May Concern;

The US Embassy in Tel Aviv is going through a major renovation. Lev D.A. Project Ltd.
has been associated with this project for the last 18 months, and before that they worked

for us in another US Embassy project in Kfar Shmaryahu. .

Their work, mostly in iron and steel members, has been exceptional. They have installed
more than 200 tons of steel in the building and are also responsible for installing heavy

ballistic doors and windows.

They are very meticulous in their work and I highly recommend them for future work.

Sincerely,

Sohny Masson - PD
American Embassy - FBO
71 Hayarkon Street

Tel Aviv, Israel




